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Newsletter

It was marvellous to have parents
coming into school this week for
Parents Meetings. I managed to
speak to many of you and everyone
was pleased to be able to meet the
teacher properly, see their child's
classroom and work. 
Thank you to parents for your
understanding when we had to
postpone meetings at the last
moment due to teacher self-
isolation. I am pleased to say that for
most staff testing positive, Covid has
been cold-like symptoms and they
are on their way back to school.
This week, Year 5 Poseidon have
been at Treginnis Farm in Wales, our
first visit for 2 years, a real milestone
- needless to say, the children are
thriving in this life-changing
experience - see our Canonbury
Shepherd above! We are especially
thankful for the anonymous donation
we received to subsidies the trip for
both Y5 and Y6 this year, especially in  
light of the challenges many have
gone through during the pandemic.

Patrick

Year 2 visited the Tower of
London, then walked to
Pudding Lane and the
Monument as part of their
learning about the Great Fire of
London. 
Reception made soda bread
as part of their art and design
learning, in celebration of St.
Patrick's Day. 
Year 4 Orpheus and
Prometheus  led workshops
with parents to share and
explain everything they have
learnt and remembered this
term. Every class is enjoying a

gardening session with
Calvin, our gardener, this
week and next as part of
our Science Week learning,
including sketching plants
and planting seeds. Here
are  Year 6 Zeus class
learning from Calvin's
horticultural knowledge.
Classes will make a booklet,
poster or presentation
about their experience.

From the
Headteacher

Some Canonbury Highlights this week 

Science Week

more news on the website- click here     

Y4 Orpheus teach parents about rivers

incl. Shepherd's Weekly

https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/news/latest-news/


Canonbury 
 Superstars

Canonbury this week: 90%

Notices
After School Clubs Summer Term  - Don't forget to choose and sign up for any
clubs for the summer term your child is interested in attending. Sign up on
Scopay.com. The deadline for applications is NEXT Friday 25 March at midday.

Year 1 Apollo - Eoin
Year 1 Artemis - Emma
Year 2 Athena - Khymnai
Year 2 Odysseus - Ali B
Year 3 Hermes - George J
Year 3 Hestia Class - Albie
Year 4 Orpheus - Hana
Year 4 Prometheus - Tosin
Year 5 Poseidon - Cinar
Year 5 Rhea - Billy
Year 6 Hera - Edward
Year 6 Zeus - Lujayn






This Week

Reception Pegasus 90%
Y1/2  Athena Class 92%
Y3/4  Hermes Class 90%
Y5/6 Poseidon Class 95%

Key Dates for your Diary

Punctuality Trophy
Reception Phoenix
Y1/2  Apollo Class
Y3/4  Hermes Class
Y5/6  Poseidon Class

Attendance Trophy

School Attendance
Islington target is 96%

Parent/Carer Meetings:
Monday 21st March- Athena, Odysseus, Hermes & Poseidon
Tuesday 22nd March - Apollo, Athena, Odysseus & Hermes
Thursday 24th March- Poseidon

Parent Workshops 
Tuesday 22nd March- Yr 3 Hermes @ 9.10am
Wednesday 23rd March- Yr 6 Hera @ 9.10am- Top floor
Thursday 24th March- Yr 3 Hestia @ 9.10am
Friday 25th March- Yr 6 Zeus @ 9.10am- Top floor
School Trips
Year 5 Rhea - Treginnis Farm - Monday 21- Friday 25 March
Year 6 - British Museum - Thursday 24 March
Year 3 Hestia - London Transport Museum - Thursday 31 March
Easter Eggstravaganza - Easter celebration Spring Fair - Thursday 31 March 3pm


